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Each year, as municipal budgets grow and sources of revenue become more diverse, the

task of auditing municipal financial records becomes more difficult. Current Vermont law

doesn’t require locally elected auditors to have any education or experience in

bookkeeping or accounting. This training will provide an overview of legal requirements

of the annual elected auditors’ report as well as information to help elected auditors fulfill

their responsibilities under Vermont law.

The recently revised, Handbook for Locally Elected Auditors (link below), is available

exclusively in this bundle for a limited time. 

While this training is designed for elected town auditors, the information may also be of

interest to selectboard members, municipal managers and administrators, treasurers and

other finance positions, and clerks. 

Recorded: November 16, 2022

Recorded sessions reflect current applications of the law at the time of the recording. For

the most current information, members should refer to our Municipal Assistance Center

pages or contact us via the Member Access Portal (MAP), email info@vlct.org or call 1-

800-648-7915. Check out our other upcoming events on our Training page. Please do not

distribute this recording. 
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